
 
 

 
          

          

 

 

From: Grace Mcsorley 
To: Toronto East York Community Council 
Cc: Councillor Matlow; Councillor Saxe 
Subject: [External Sender] Re: Item TE14.38 Supplementary Report: Avenue Road Study - Interim Update and Proposed 

Site-Specific Road Safety Improvements 
Date: June 24, 2024 3:49:46 PM 

Dear Chair Moise and Counsilors: 

Re: Item TE14.38 Supplementary Report: Avenue Road Study - Interim Update and 
Proposed Site-Specific Road Safety Improvements 

The Rathnelly Area Residents’ Association would like to reiterate its: 

- support for wider safer sidewalks and slower traffic along Avenue Road 
- objection to the proposed median at Roxborough Avenue as set out in 
recommendations 1 and 2 from the Director, Planning, Design and Management, 
Transportation Services, June 19, 2024, Supplementary report 

Sincerely, 

Grace McSorley 
President, Rathnelly Area Residents' Association 
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